
Grade 0 Newsletter - November in Review
Introduction

The month of Thanksgiving 
came and went! We 
celebrated with 
bracelet-making, a corn 
kernel relay race, made 
Turkey glove snacks and 
read the book “The Littlest 
Pilgrim.”

Mathematics

We added and subtracted 
to ten and worked on 
counting from 1-20, 
emphasizing the teen 
numbers. We had an 
introduction to skip 
counting by 2’s, 5’s and 10’s 
too!

Science

We learned about how 
seeds grow into plants and 
what they need to survive. 
Students made bean 
sprouts in ziplock bags to 
watch the growing process. 
This project helped students 
understand how plants 
develop from seeds.

Language Arts 

We continued with CVC 
words with Thanksgiving 
CVC Bingo! We continued 
with sight words too. We 
learned about sorting 
words into categories like 
foods, clothing, vehicles 
and more!

Social Studies
We read the book “The 
Littlest Pilgrim” and 
examined how it feels when 
we are too little to help, 
and what chores we like to 
help with at home. We also 
reviewed the goods and 
services community helpers 
provide.

Art

We made pilgrim hats, drew 
what we were grateful for 
on our “Thanksgiving Plates” 
and painted flint corn using 
bubble wrap! Afterwards, 
we even got to pop the 
bubble wrap!

Pictures, pictures, pictures! Important Dates:

December 6th - St. Nicholas 
Day
December 19th - Christmas 
Performance & Gathering
December 23rd-31st - 
Christmas Break (School 
Closed)
January 1st- New Year’s Day 
(School Closed)
January 2nd-3rd - Days Off
January 6th - Epiphany 
(School Closed)


